
Are you an Indigenous person aged 18+? 
 We would like to invite you to share your 

experiences of accessing or providing 
doula services for Indigenous people and 

families.
 

Indigenous people interested to talk about their experience accessing or 
trying to access doula services in the Vancouver area 

Indigenous people interested to talk about their experience providing doula 
services (i.e. Indigenous doulas) to clients who access services in the 
Vancouver area

Who can participate?
 

 
Eligible participants must be 18 or older and comfortable conversing in English. 

 
Who are we?

 
This graduate student research project is being led by Danette Jubinville, a 

Saulteaux/Cree researcher and member of the Ekw’í7tl Doula Collective, and 
Nicole Berry from Simon Fraser University.

 
What is involved?

 
Participation involves one 60 to 90 minute interview. In appreciation for your 

time and effort, you will receive a $100 honorarium.
 

For more information contact: 
Danette Jubinville, Simon Fraser University, djubinvi@sfu.ca
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